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Bowling Green, Kentucky 
Working with a long time client, DDS was honored to provide the 
land surveying and civil engineering design services for a new 
OôReilly Auto Parts in Bowling Green.  This site, which is located 
on Scottsville Road near the existing Tractor Supply Company, 
presented numerous challenges.  Ultimately, we were able to 
design this site utilizing as much existing drainage infrastructure 

as possible.  Design considerations were made for an adjacent commercial parcel, allowing 
for a joint use possibility in the future.  Allowing for these possibilities early on in the design 
process will open up the opportunity for a shared use entrance and parking in the future, 
making the second parcel much more attractive to future developers.  
  
In addition to site design, DDS provided boundary, topographic, and ALTA surveying, zoning 
amendments, and subdivision platting.  Construction is well underway on this project with an 
anticipated grand opening date fast approaching.  This will make for the third location in 
Bowling Green, and a valuable addition to the east side of the City.   
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2019 marks the end of a decade that has been wrought with change.  Be it 
the economy, technology, politics, medical advancements, social changesð
no matter how you look at it, this decade has been a wild ride!  One thing 
remains unchanged over the past decade, though;  DDS still remains the 
area leader in Land Surveying, Civil and Geotechnical Engineering, 
Construction Materials Testing, and Special Inspections.  We celebrated our 
40th anniversary during the past decade, as well as our 45th.   But, at the 
end of the dayðor decade as it may beðwe canôt celebrate any of these 
milestones without each of you that are reading this newsletter.  Your trust in 

DDS has been unwavering over the past (now) 47 years, and we will never be able to fully express our 
gratitude for it.  We look forward to pioneering into a new decade with each of you, and we are truly 
excited to assist you with your upcoming projects!  We want to dedicate this issue to a very special 
token of gratitude we received from a longtime client of DDS.  In the following pages, you will find a 
letter written by Mr. Wendell Strode, Executive Director of the National Corvette Museum.  Receiving 
tokens of sentiment like this are what makes it all worthwhile for each of us.  We hope that we may 
continue to provide this level of commitment to each of you, and all future clients.   

From the entire Management Team, and all of our Staff, we say Thank You, and Happy New Year! 

 

 

 

Dennis D. Smith, PE, PLS, F. ASCE, F. NSPS 
President, CEO 

Happy New Year ï Note from our President 

Project SpotlightðBowling Green to get new OôReilly Auto Parts 
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